
Wistaston Weekly 

 

Week 3 

Friday 20th September 2024 

As a parent of our school you are automatically a Friend of Wistaston Church Lane Academy. The 

Friends are always looking for new people to get actively involved and help make a difference to the 

experiences our children enjoy at WCLA. If you would like to find out more, please come along to our 

Annual General Meeting which will be held on Tuesday 22nd October at 5:30pm. The Friends are 

planning a number of events throughout the year but can’t do this without your help. Remember 

everyone is welcome. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Kind regards 

Mrs Elsley 

Principal 

Useful Dates for Diary 

Further details are shared nearer to the time. 

Any new dates added to this will be highlighted in green. 

Important dates can also be found on the School Calendar at:  



 



Week Commencing 23rd September will be WEEK 2 for lunches 

 

What’s New! 

Academy Photography 
Academy Photography were in school on Thursday 19th September and took both individual and 

sibling photographs. The proofs should be with school in about a week’s time. The deadline date for 

orders will show at the top of the proofs. Where possible, orders should be placed directly online 

with Academy Photography. 

Children’s Nasal Spray Flu Vaccine 
The Immunisation Team will be on site on Monday 23rd September during the normal school day. 

Please note that they will only administer the vaccine to children for whom they have received 

consent. School does not manage consents for the immunisation and have no visibility of who has 

consent. Any queries should be directed to the Immunisation Team at: wcnt.immunisation@nhs.net. 

Additional Smart Uniform Click & Collect 
Smart Uniform will be on the school car park on Tuesday 24th September from 3pm until 3:30pm for 

Click & Collect orders. 

Scholastic Book Fair 
Books! Books! Books! 

The Book fair is coming to town!! 

We would love to welcome you to our annual Scholastic book fair, where you can browse through 

hundreds of books and hopefully support the school by purchasing one, or maybe two. 

There will be three bookcases with books for all age ranges on offer. Every class will have the 

opportunity to view the bookcases and write a wishlist of books they would like. Every book you 

purchase goes towards an amount of money donated by scholastic books, the more you spend the 

mailto:wcnt.immunisation@nhs.net


bigger the amount of free books we can purchase for the children. Your support means the world to 

us, so thank you in advance. 

The book fair will be held on Friday 27th September to Wednesday 2nd October 3.20pm-4.10pm. 

Books will be for sale in the infant building with access through the reception office. Please note we 

are a cashless school so please do not be offended if we refuse cash on the day. Card payments can 

be made at the bookfair using either a card machine or a QR code which can be scanned using 

smartphones and payments will be made through Sage Pay. The QR code can be used to order books 

at home using your wishlist but please ensure your child brings in a list of the books they have 

ordered for us to distribute, as the books will not be sent out to you via Scholastic books. 

Please see below the Book fair poster for details of some of the books which could be on offer. 

 



 

 



Helping Children Deal with Losses of any Kind 
Mrs Clifford will be running her 4-session x 1hr weekly programme in conjunction with 

www.griefrecoverymethod.com after half term to help children deal with losses of any kind - from 

friendship issues, to the absence, separation or death of a pet, divorce, loss of grandparents right 

through to everyday experiences such as moving class/school, losing a prized possession or loss of 

academic hopes, dreams and expectations. This brilliant course delivers top tips and support 

strategies, designed to give you a helpful toolkit of language choices – including what not to say! Loss 

is an unavoidable part of life and validating emotions, not comparing losses and active listening are 

just some of the tools that Mrs Clifford will explore with you. For full details and to book a free place 

please email Nicky Clifford – nclifford@wistaston.cheshire.sch.uk. 

 

Location – Wistaston Church Lane Academy 

Dates: 

3rd October 2024 – 1:30 - 3pm 

10th October 2024 – 1:30 - 3pm 

17th October 2024 – 1:30 - 3pm 

24th October 2024 – 1:30 - 3pm 

Consents & Contact Information 
If you have not yet done so, please confirm consents as follows for the new academic year on Arbor: 

•   2024/2025 Mobile Phones (Years 5 & 6 Only) 

•   2024/2025 Walking Home Alone (Years 5 & 6 Only) 

•   2024/2025 Year 6 Pupil Self Registration for Swan Stars Breakfast Club 

•   September 2024 onwards Assemblies, Concerts Sports Day, School and Class Photograph's and 

Ad-hoc Events (Photograph Consents) 

•   September 2024 onwards Educational and School Promotional Purposes (Photograph Consents) 

•   Website and Social Media - September 2024 onwards (Photograph Consents) 

•   Local Area Visits - September 2024 onwards 

We also ask that that you complete the 2024/2025 Arbor Update to confirm that details we hold on 

Arbor are correct. 

http://www.griefrecoverymethod.com/
mailto:nclifford@wistaston.cheshire.sch.uk


Asthma & Inhalers 
If your child has been diagnosed with asthma or sometimes needs an inhaler, please ensure that 

there is an inhaler on site which is in date along with a completed Prescribed Medication Form for 

the new academic year. We also ask that you confirm that the information we hold regarding your 

child’s condition is up to date. If you have not yet completed new Asthma Forms for this academic 

year, we ask that you check the forms we have on file at the office and sign them to confirm the 

information is correct or complete new forms which are available from the office. 

Please note that if we do not receive an update from you, we will assume that the current 

information we have is correct. 

School Applications 
Please see below details of the application process for admissions to Reception and Secondary 

School in September 2025: 

 

Secondary School Open Days 
Please see below details of upcoming secondary school open days: 

•   The Oaks Academy – Wednesday 25th September 6-8pm (Tickets need to be booked online at 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-oaks-academy-open-evening-2024-tickets-

935475280747?aff=erelexpmlt) 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-oaks-academy-open-evening-2024-tickets-935475280747?aff=erelexpmlt
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-oaks-academy-open-evening-2024-tickets-935475280747?aff=erelexpmlt


 

•   Malbank High School – Thursday 26th September 5-8pm 

 

•   Sandbach High School & Sixth Form College – Thursday 26th September 5-8pm 



 

 

•   Shavington Academy – Thursday 3rd October 5-7pm 



The Academy will also run some Open Morning Tours after Open Evening. These will be before the 

application deadline. Dates will be confirmed in due course. 

 

Sports Coaching Breakfast & After-School Clubs 
Sports Coaching Group will now be running the following clubs this half term (These have to be 

booked directly with Sports Coaching Group): 

 

If attending the SCG Breakfast Multi-Sports Clubs, please be aware that no food is provided and 

children should have eaten breakfast at home before attending. Children for these clubs will be met 

at the gate at the front of the school. SCG staff will supervise the children until they join their classes 

at the start of the normal school day. 

To allow children to settle back into school, teacher run after-school clubs will start after half term. 

Details of these will follow in the near future. 



Asda Cashpot for Schools 
Every time you shop with Asda Rewards from 2nd September to 30th November, Asda will donate 

0.5% of your total spend to a primary school of your choice. Plus Asda will pop £1 into the school’s 

Cashpot every time someone opts in. Please think of Wistaston Church Lane Academy if you are 

shopping at Asda. We appreciate your support. 

 

Payment Due Dates 

KS2 Snack Autumn 1 – Now due 

Year 4 Whitemoor Lakes – Final Balance OVERDUE 

Year 6 Eden Camp – Payment due by 27/09/24 

Year 3 Delamere Residential – Deposit due by 27/09/24 

Year 3 Delamere Residential – Final Balance due by 06/12/24 
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